
 
 

Volunteer Services Agreements 
Email to House Corporation Board Members on July 20 

 
Greetings, House Corporation Board Members,  
 
Thank you for all that you do to create welcoming and comfortable community 
spaces for our collegiate chapters! We truly appreciate the time and talent you give 
to Delta Gamma each and every day. 
 
This year, Delta Gamma is launching volunteer service agreements for all local 
volunteers. These agreements are identical to a component of the volunteer service 
agreements that are signed by all members of Leadership upon stepping into their 
roles. All local volunteers, including all house corporation board members are being 
asked to sign these agreements.  
 
These agreements can be accessed in Anchorbase at the following path: Roster > 
Tasks > Fraternity Local Volunteer Service Agreement 
 
We ask that all house corporation board members sign these agreements no 
later than August 10. Please be sure to indicate all volunteer roles that you hold 
using the drop-down menu on the form. Any questions can be directed to Assistant 
Director for Volunteer Management Lauren Utley, at Lauren@deltagamma.org.  
 
In the Bonds, 
Delta Gamma Fraternity 
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